
   

     DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

    Tuesday, March 8, 2022 
 

 

 Anyone who is participating in BHS Presents MUST attend an important informational meeting 
this Friday (March 11th) @ 7:15am in Rowe Hall. Please see Mrs. Carey or Mrs. Fama if you 
cannot attend. 

 

 All 7th and 8th grade girls interested in playing JH Softball this season: There will be a sign-up 
meeting on Wednesday, March 9th in Room 120 immediately after school. See Mr. Michele if 
you have any questions.  

 

 There will be a mandatory meeting for all high school girls interested in running Spring Track 
TODAY at 2:40pm in the East Gym. Any questions please see Ms. Pascarella. 

 

 Attention Babylon Buddies:  There is a meeting this Thursday 3/10 at 7:10 in Rowe Hall.  
 

 The Junior High Student Council will be hosting their Dance on Friday, March 18th from 6-
8 PM in the West Gym. Tickets will be sold through March 17th for $5 each. Permission slips are 
available from any Junior High Student Council member or from Mr. Fasano in Room 235.     

 

 Attention Seniors!!!  Planning for Graduation 2022 has begun, and it is almost time for you to 
order your graduation cap and gown. The rep from Jostens will be here at BHS this week on 
Thursday and Friday, March 10 and 11. Please come to the SH Cafeteria on Thursday or Friday 
during the lunch periods to place your order for gradation.  

 

 Orders for Class of 2023 Rings can be placed in the Cafeteria this Thursday, March 10th and 
Friday, March 11th. A rep from Jostens will be here from 10:30 – 1:00 on Thursday and Friday. 
Order forms were handed out in Social Studies class on Monday.  

 

 Do you need help with schoolwork? NHS will be hosting Peer Tutoring on Wednesday from 
2:30–3:15 in Room 103. If you have any questions, please see Mr. Falcaro. 

 

 Do you play NHL? If you do, there’s a tournament this Thursday after school in the cafeteria. 
Entries must scan a QR code on the flyer outside Room 235 or in the cafeteria to reserve a spot. 
Entries are due by 12PM on Thursday when teams and seeding will be drawn. See you there! 

 

 Welcome to World Language Week 2022! The World Language Club is sponsoring a jigsaw 
puzzle event after school today in the senior high cafeteria! Sign up in teams of four to six and 
meet us after school to compete in this event! Refreshments will be served! Sign up outside room 
314 or 137! Can’t wait to see you there! 

 

 Attention Juniors and Seniors:  A representative from Savannah College of Art and Design will 
be visiting BHS on Monday, March 21st at 1:00PM (8th period). If you are interested, please sign 
up in the Counseling Center to meet and speak with this representative. 


